
 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No.11 OF 2018 

 

 
6 Knot Speed Restriction 

 
Mariners are advised that a 6 knot speed restriction is in force from No.16 inwards into the 
Inner Harbour for all vessels with an LOA greater than 200m when arriving or departing from 
the Port. 
 
All vessels are requested to proceed at a safe speed and with caution in the vicinity of OB4 
particularly when there is a vessel alongside.  
 
Also for guidance please refer to Notice No 4 of 2014. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

PORT CONTROL - BELFAST 

    CAPTAIN K G Allen    

26th July 2018           Harbour Master 

 

 

    


